ACCESSIBILITY STATEMENT FOR SWILLINGTON VILLAGE COUNCIL

This is the website of Swillington Village Council. We want as many people as possible to be able to use this website. You should be able to navigate our website easily and not have any trouble understanding the material within it. The use of tools such as the zoom function will enlarge text if required.
We have also made the text as simple as possible.
 We would be sorry to learn if anyone has any difficulty with our website.  If you find any areas not easy to understand please call the Clerk Diane Brown on 01484 863233 or email her clerk@swillingtonvillagecouncil.gov.uk.
When looking at our website to ensure compliance with the legislation Public Sector Bodies (Websites and Mobile Applications) Accessibility Regulations 2018 we noted that we do have some information such as scanned images and some of our older information which may not be compliant. However, every effort is made for new information to comply.
Enforcement procedure 
The Equality and Human Rights Commission is responsible for enforcing the Public sector Bodies (Websites and Mobile Applications) Accessibility Regulations 2018. If you have any complaints about the handling of our response to your queries you can contact the Equality Advisory and Support Service. www.equalityadvisoryservice.com.
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